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Sept 1, 2018 

 

Dear Scouting Parents, 

 

Welcome to Troop 267!  Since 1910 the Boy Scouts of America has taught 

self-reliance, responsibility and leadership to America’s boys, using the great 

outdoors as a classroom. It is a comprehensive program that serves over 

15,000 in Nassau County (Theodore Roosevelt Council) alone.  While there 

are other programs your son(s) can join, none will have him take part in the 

planning and the implementation of his own program.  None will provide him 

with the critical mix of physical and intellectual challenges, and none will 

provide a year-round program that “grows” with him. 

 

Troop 267 was started 25 years ago, with only 6 boys.  We meet once a week, 

go camping each month, and participate in ecology and community service 

projects.  We’ve been honored as a “Quality Unit”, have “graduated” thirty-

one Eagle Scouts who have attended top colleges and universities, and we’ve 

earned top National honors in four of the last 25 years. We’re very proud of 

our accomplishments. 

 

Keep in mind that attendance is not casual.  Good participation by each Scout 

and his parents is critical to making the program work.  There is a lot you need 

to know, and I have tried to condense the basics in this packet.  Please take the 

time to read it carefully.  You will find it very helpful.   

 

Feel free to contact me if you have any questions getting started (621-3890). 

 

Yours in Scouting, 

 

Steven Cahn 

Unit Commissioner 
 
 
 
 
 
 


